
Constitution & Bylaws Committee summary for Faculty Senate Agenda (12/2/24): 
 
The Constitution and Bylaws Committee met on Oct. 28, 2024 and November,18, 2024. We 
continue to review previous work of the committee under the direction of the previous 
Secretary of the Faculty. There remain questions about changes to the bylaws and whether 
proper procedures were followed. The committee has created a timeline of the previous 
bylaw changes and will present them to shared governance leaders in the Spring. Before 
recommending any additional changes to the bylaws or constitution, the Committee will 
ensure that we are working with the most correct and accurate version of the bylaws.  
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